
  
1601 E. Chestnut Avenue, Santa Ana, CA 92701 

July 1, 2017 
 
Dear __________, 
 
Congratulations on completing your first year of the Clear Credential Program. This signed document              
verifies your successful completion of all first-year requirements of the SAUSD Teacher Induction             
Program, a credentialing body accredited by the California Commission on Teacher Credentialing.  
 
This sets the course for continued growth in the years to come, and we look forward to the possibility                   
of working with you toward the ultimate goal of obtaining your California Clear Credential. Whether in                
Santa Ana or another district, we hope this first year communicated the importance of a teacher’s                
commitment to lifelong learning.  
 
This letter represents satisfactory completion of all Year One program requirements. Should a future              
employer wish to review evidence of this work, it is your sole responsibility to maintain completion                
materials and records.  
 
If you have any questions, we can be reached at 714-558-5765. You may also communicate via                
email to ​Marisol.Rexach@sausd.us​. 
 
 

X Year 1 Completion (SAUSD)  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Marisol Rexach, Ph.D. 
Director 
Teacher Induction and Professional Support 
www.sausdtips.org 
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